
Poster Submission Guidelines 
 
The Southeastern Virginia Energy Technology Partnership Forum will 
be held on April 13 at the Alumni House, College of William and Mary, 
Williamsburg, Virginia.  (See attached flyer and draft agenda).  We are 
seeking presenters to provide posters at the event.  

 
• Posters may be from: 

o Economic Development Agencies 
o Federal Laboratories 
o Academia 
o Industry 

 
• Exhibit display is from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm. Exhibit must be 

staffed from 12:00 to 12:45 and it is advised to also staff the 
exhibit during breaks 

 
• The poster session is designed to highlight energy technology 

capabilities and partnering opportunities. 
 
• Posters should fall into one of the six following nanotechnology-

related areas: 
o Biofuels 
o Renewable Energy 
o Nuclear Energy 
o Major Investors/Users of Energy 
o Environmental Impact Mitigation 
o Energy Conservation and Efficiency 

          
• Posters should give sufficient details regarding the technical 

aspects of the technology, but should be general enough to be 
understood by a broad range of individuals, including non-
technical audiences. 

  



• Posters should be geared towards a business development audience 
and should highlight the commercial applications of the 
technology.    

 
• Posters should be no larger than 2 feet by 3 feet to fit on an easel. 

 
• Presenters will be given the opportunity to provide additional 

materials on a general handout table. 
 

• Those interested in presenting should provide a title and brief 
abstract of potential poster topics (50 words or less) to Charles 
Salahuddin at salahuddinc@mail.nih.gov by noon on Friday, 
April 8, 2011. 

 
• Abstracts will be reviewed and those selected to present a poster 

will be notified at the time of submission or if submitted on April 
8, no later than Monday, April 11, 2010.  

 
If you have any questions, please Charles Salahuddin at 
salahuddinc@mail.nih.gov or at (301) 846-5222.  


